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PORT ADVISORY/BULLETIN/ANNOUCEMENT
PABA No. 08 — 2018

| DATE: No. of pages including this page:
DEC 2 0 20]8 One (1) pages
TO: All Shipping Lines; Shippers/ Emails: (None)

Consignees; Other Port Users;
Al Others Concerned

The Port Services Division
Manager

Email: rmogumapon @ppa.com.ph
PSD Email: moc_psd@ppa.com.ph
PMO Fax: (088) 856-4667

FROM:

Cc:
SUBJECT: CHRISTMAS DAY AND NEW YEAR’S DAY CELEBRATION

ATTENTION: if you have receive this communication with missing, incomplete, garbled or unreadable pages, please notify us at once
through Tel (088) 856-1264; Fax: (088) 856-4667; email address: ppapmocdo@ppa.com.ph or moc_psd@ppa.com.ph

MESSAGE:

Disseminated herewith is the letter dated 19 December 2018 from Franklin U. Siao, President
of Oroport Cargo Handling Services, Inc., with regard to the temporary suspension of cargo
handling operations in observance of the Christmas Day and New Year's Day celebrations, to

wit:
[ Temporary Suspension Resumption
December 24, 2018 December 26, 2018-12-20
(1930H, Monday) (0730H, Wednesday)
December 31, 2018 January 2, 2019
(1930H, Monday) (0730H, Wednesday)

However, to ensure uninterrupted 24/7 Cargo Handling Operations, a Skeletal Work Force
shall be deployed by Oroport to support the pre-planned activities on cargo handling and
ancilliary services.

Please be guided accordingly.

RUBY MARIA O. GUMAPON
Port Services Division Manager

Encl: A/S

(Note: This communication has also digitally scanned and transmitted to your official
email addresses. Please be advise this Office of any changes in said addresses, or of
alternative addresses.

Email Addresses of port users and stakeholders
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December 12, 20186

ENGR. ISIDRQ V. BUTASLAC, IR,
Port Manager

Port Management Office,

Philippine Ports Authority
International Port of Cagayan de Oro,
Port Area, Cagayan de Oro City

,Dear Engr. Butaslac,

Please be informed that we will be temporarily suspending our carge
handling operations in observance of the Christmas Day and New
Year's Day celebrations, to wit:

Temporary Suspension § meumpmﬂ

December 24, 2018 (1930H, Monday) December 26, 20 8 {0730H, Wednesday)
December 31, 2018 (1930H, Monday) | January 2, 2012 (0730H, Wednasday’

However, in anticipation of unforeseen business aclivities insicz ime,
port, we shall deploy a skeletal workforce during the temporary

suspension to ensure smooth operations.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

edport cargo~handlivng services provices”




